
Please note: This is a copy of the e-mail. There will be minor spacing/layout issues that have arisen from the content 

being copied into Word. These aren’t in the final newsletter – this is intended as a guide for your information. 

Resits, new Presidents, our campus police officer 
 

 Send to a friend | View in a browser 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

  

myUWE 

 

 Support 

 

 Infopoints 

  

 

 

Hi! 
 

We hope you're having a good summer so far, 
whether you're working, travelling, volunteering or 
studying - or just making the most of the good 
weather. 

We're currently in the midst of both award ceremonies 
and resits - so it's all systems go! 

If you have resits, we're sure you're keen to know 
when results are due out - they'll start being 
published on Tuesday 9 August. You can view the 
results timetable online. 
   

 

Quick links 

» Extenuating Circumstances 
 

» Campus Police Officer 
 

» Meet your Presidents 
 

» Futures Award 
   

» Mindfulness course 

 

     

 

Extenuating Circumstances deadline for resits 
 

Please be aware that if you decide to go ahead with an assessment, you're making a 
judgement that you're fit to do so and the mark you achieve in that assessment will stand. 
 
You may apply for Extenuating Circumstances if something major affects your ability to submit 
coursework or attend an exam. 

http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-U2WL-0E232M8C37-1/fw.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-U2WL-0E232M8C37/cr.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/students
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://social.uwe.ac.uk/uwe-graduation
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/assessments/extenuatingcircumstances.aspx
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/uwebristol/
https://twitter.com/UWEBristol


 
Normally you cannot apply for Extenuating Circumstances for assessments you have done – 
however there are two exceptions where you may submit an application – in these cases if your 
application is accepted the mark you achieved for the assessment will be removed. 
 
If you are planning to submit Extenuating Circumstances, please note the deadline is Friday 
29 July, 14:00. 
 
Please talk to an Information Point for advice as soon as you can – ideally before submitting an 
application. 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Did you know we have a campus police officer? 

PC Mark Brain works across all of our campuses, investigating crime and offering 
support to victims. He can be contacted on +44 (0)7805 124524 

and Mark2.Brain@uwe.ac.ukbetween 08:00 and 16:00 Monday to Friday.  
 

Our security team staff our campuses 24/7, every day of the year.  
Contact them on +44 (0)117 32 86404 if you have any security concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Meet your Presidents 
 

Your elected Students' Union Presidents 
and Officers for 2016/17 are now in post, 
ready to represent you and ensure you 
have the best student experience possible.  
 
Find out who they are and start following 
them on Twitter so you can see what 
they're involved in. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

http://www.uwe.ac.uk/help
mailto:Mark2.Brain@uwe.ac.uk
http://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/representation/presidents
http://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/representation/presidents


 

Work towards your 
Futures Award 

 

The summer vacation is a great 
opportunity to work on your UWE Bristol 
Futures Award. 
 
It's also a good time to submit any 
activities you've completed. Submit an 
activity now and you'll be in with a chance 
of winning one of five £50 YourStreet Gift 
Cards. If you submit an activity 
before Friday 29 July you'll be entered 
into the prize draw. 

 

Submit an activity 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Use the summer to boost 
your skills 

 

Lynda.com is a hub of online training 
videos for software, design, and business 
skills. 
 
Perfect a skill you need extra support on or 
learn something new. You can even add 
completed course certificates to your 
LinkedIn profile. It's completely free for 
UWE Bristol students and there are apps 
for iPhone and Android. 

 

Lynda.com 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Mindfulness short course 
 

We run an eight-week mindfulness-based stress reduction course, suitable for anyone who 
wants to learn how to practice mindfulness meditation to better manage stress. 
 

Come along to one of the free orientation sessions in September to hear more about the course 
and see whether it's right for you. 

 

Find out more 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/uwebristolfuturesaward.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/uwebristolfuturesaward.aspx
http://www.yourstreetgiftcards.com/
http://www.yourstreetgiftcards.com/
https://infohub.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/library/usingthelibrary/searchforthingsa-z/trainingvideos.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/library/usingthelibrary/searchforthingsa-z/trainingvideos.aspx
http://courses.uwe.ac.uk/Z51000040
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport.aspx
mailto:infopoint@uwe.ac.uk


» Term dates 
 

 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol, BS16 1QY 
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As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

   

 

Dynamic content 

Frenchay: 

Frenchay Library update 
 

The refurbishments on level 4 are still in progress. Don't forget you can still access books via 

our fetch and carry service. 

 

We are also going to refurbish level 5 during August, however it will remain open and there 

should be minimal disruption. 

 

We look forward to your feedback on the renovated areas and hope you'll enjoy the additional 

seating! 

 

Glenside: 

 

Access to Glenside laptop 
lockers 

 

Due to essential electrical cabling work, the 

laptop lockers at Glenside will have limited 

availability until the end of July. They will 

be accessible from Monday-Friday, 07:30-

17:00. 

 

The computers in the library and learning 

zone remain available from 07:30-00:00, 

seven days a week. 

 

 

Refurbishing Glenside 
Library 

 

Renovation works are going well in 

Glenside library. 

 

Don't forget that during the partial library 

closure, the learning zones are still open. 

 

If you need any help accessing electronic 

resources, just speak to a member of staff. 

 
  

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/termdates/2015-16termdates.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/aboutus/contactuwe
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-U2WL-0E232M8C37/uns.aspx
mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/library/visitingthelibrary/openingtimes/frenchay/frenchayrefurbishments.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/library/visitingthelibrary/openingtimes/glenside/glensiderefurbishments.aspx


 
  

Level 2: 

Starting a placement 
 

Good luck to those of you who have started (or are about to start) your placement. Information 
on your placement module will be available on Blackboard in time for the start of term. 
 
Placement not approved yet? Follow these steps to confirm your placement. 
 
If you have any questions either before you start or while you're on placement, call the 
Placement Support Team on +44 (0)117 32 82220 or ask a question. 

 

 

 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/careersandemployability/placements/confirmingyourplacement.aspx
https://infohub.uwe.ac.uk/students/questions#/

